
 

• Costumes have been ordered and totals have been entered in 

Dance Studio Pro. If you signed the credit card authorization, 

costume charges will be made. In order to receive costumes on 

time, all payments must be received by April 1st. 

 

• No classes will be held March 23rd through March 27th because 

of Aladdin rehearsals. Also, the studio will be closed April 6th 

through April 12th for Spring break. These are scheduled 

missed weeks and not a part of the 32 week season.  
 

• Important Upcoming Dates 

Recital Photo Day:  Saturday, May 2nd 

Dance Academy Spring Performance 

   Dress Rehearsal: Wednesday, May 13th at 5:15 

   Performance: Friday, May 15th at 7:00 

Youth Performance 

   Dress Rehearsal: Thursday, May 14th at 5:15 

   Performance: Saturday, May 16th at 1:00 

 

Note: Level II classes and up will perform in both 

shows. Please see the Spring Performance Information 

for more details. 

 

• Good attendance is always necessary for the best dance 

education. As teachers begin to set dances for recital, weekly 

attendance is most appreciated. 

 

• Mark your summer calendar – Spring Extension classes for 

levels I – VII will be offered May 26 – June 11, a Health and 

Wellness workshop for levels II – VII will be offered June 15 

– 18. and summer classes for all ages and levels will be offered 

July 8 – July 25. A choreography workshop is also in the 

works!  All schedules will be available soon! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

River Raisin Dance Academy 

Come see the artistry 
of our creative team! 

 
 
 
 

The River Raisin Ballet Company presents 

Aladdin 
Friday, March 27th at 7 pm 

Saturday, March 28th at 2pm and 7pm 
Sunday, March 29th at 3pm 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March News 

 
 
 
 
 
eptember News 
 

Education – Experience – Excitement - Excellence 

 


